LEICESTER BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING MINUTES
March 15, 2021
6:00 PM
Conducted by remote participation

Board of Health Members in Attendance:

Chris Montiverdi, Richard Spaulding, Diane Moffat

Office of Public Health Attendees:

Francis Dagle, Board of Health Agent

Kelly Conroy, BOH Administrative Assistant

Speakers:

Michelle Buck, Director of Inspectional Services/Town Planner
Documents:

Agenda

Meeting Packet Document, March 15, 2021

Chris Montiverdi, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.
C. Montiverdi did a roll call. All BOH members were present.

COMMUNITY HEALTH REPORT

COVID-19 Updates:

Health Agent discussed an agreement with regional vaccination clinic, Harrington Hospital to hold additional
weekend clinics for Leicester School Staff. Vaccinations will begin the weekend of March 20 and continue every
weekend for several weeks. Based on the quantity of vaccine that has been allocated, these clinics will have most
staff vaccinated before in person learning resumes.

The Board of Health continues to have a high volume of calls and emails from residents requesting vaccination
appointments. Residents are currently scheduled for appointments through Harrington Hospital. Every Monday an
allotment of appointments reserved for Leicester residents is released and Board of Health fills spots through its in
office wait list.

The Leicester Housing Authority contacted the Board of Health, requesting assistance in running a clinic for all
residents of Senior Affordable Housing dwellings in Leicester. The Health Agent has submitting a request for
vaccine through the Commonwealth Vaccine Unit. Order has been confirmed, and shipment is anticipated for Mach
16™. This clinic will take place on March 18" and will be staffed by the BOH, LHA, EMS, Select Board members,
and the Town Administrator’s Office.

R. Spaulding motioned that the meeting be adjourned.
Second: D. Moffat

Discussion: None

Roll call vote: All in favor (3-0-0)

The meeting adjourned at 6:16 PM.



